

October 2, 2002

The Honorable Mayor Bill Bogaard City of Pasadena 160 N. Garfield Avenue, Rm 237 Paradena, California 91109

Dear Mayor Bogaard,

While I sincerely appreciate your confidence in me, and especially for your recommendation to my participation in the Oversight Committee for the City Hall Seismic Upgrade and Retrofit Project, it is with true regret that I will be unable to continue to serve on that committee at this time.

It has become important for my focus and full attention be placed on my business at this time; however, I have decided to continue with some voluntary community activities and committees. Unfortunately, I do not feel I would be able to give the committee sufficient spare time to do justice to the City Hall Oversight Committee.

I am very gratified by your recommending me to be a part of this distinguished group of community leaders, individuals and professionals, but considering the circumstances, I must reluctantly offer this important position to another at this time.

In the future, I do hope to make a contribution again and hope that the door will be open for another chance to work with you and the committees at City Hall.

Kindest regards,

Charles T. Bryant & Associates

Charles T. Bryant, AIA, NC.

President

CTB:pk